THE UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA CHAPEL HILL

DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY

Nov. 1, 1960

Dear Professor Ferrater,

I've just written to Francis Brown of the N.Y. Times Book Review, and I hope that my letter does some good. It seems incredible to me that they would not carry a review of your book. Perhaps the letter will hasten the process.

I'm looking forward to our coming visit to Bryn Mawr. I'm planning a lecture which would last about fifty minutes or so. Do you think this is suitable? Don't besitate to letm me know if you think a shorter (or a longer) paper is in order. I'm assuming also that my audience will consist of undergraduates primarily, with philosopher majors in a distinct minority. Again, let me know if my guess is correct.

with best wishes,

P.S. I wonder if you might help me with something. About three years ago a Spanish journal, (published at Barcelona) CONVIVIUM accepted an article of mine for publication. They planned to translate it into Spanish and to publish it within a fairly short time. After two and one half years I wrote to them asking about their plans (a very friendly letter, by the way) for bringing out the article. I have had no answer. Do you know anyone on the editorial board? If so, I would be indebted to you for any suggestion about procedure at this point.